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MIDWEST FOOD BANK PEORIA, IL, HIRES EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
PEORIA, IL – Midwest Food Bank Peoria, IL, has hired Audrey Kamm as the new Executive 
Director. Audrey will assume the role effective February 1, 2023. She most recently served as the 
Vice President of Operations for the Peoria Area Chamber of Commerce.  
 
“Audrey brings a strong mission alignment, leadership skills, and community insights to MFB,” says 
Eric Hodel, CEO of Midwest Food Bank. “She has a passion for the well-being of the community.” 
 
As Executive Director, Audrey will be responsible for ensuring MFB programs are executed with 
efficient use of facilities, employees, and volunteers. She will also manage budgeting, fundraising, 
community engagement, and other requirements for not-for-profit operations.  
 
“Midwest Food Bank does such inspirational work, alleviating hunger locally, nationally, and 
beyond," says Audrey. "It is an honor to step into this role and join the team doing incredible work in 
the community I love.” 
 
Midwest Food Bank has 12 locations, including 10 in the U.S., and one each in East Africa and Haiti. 
For more information about Midwest Food Bank, please visit their website at midwestfoodbank.org.   
 
Midwest Food Bank (“MFB”) is a private, non-profit 501(c)(3) charity. As a faith-based organization, it 
is the mission of Midwest Food Bank to share the love of Christ by alleviating hunger and 
malnutrition locally and throughout the world and providing disaster relief; all without discrimination. 
Our vision is to provide industry-leading food relief to those in need while feeding them spiritually. 
 
 

### 
 
If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Monica Scheuer at 
309.691.5270 or email mscheuer@midwestfoodbank.org.  


